

## **AGENDA REQUEST**

**TO:** Mayor and City Council

**FROM:** Ben Logan, City Attorney

**DATE** May 30, 2024

**SUBJECT:** IN THE MATTER OF AN ORDINANCE ESTABLISHING VOTING

PRECINCTS AND LOCATIONS FOLLOWING 2020 CENSUS AND

REDISTRICTING BASED ON NEW WARD LINES

## **Request:**

Last year about this time, the City Council passed an ordinance establishing new ward lines occasioned by the results of the 2020 Census and the city's study of same. Municipal elections will take place in 2025. The Lee County Circuit Clerk maintains the voter rolls for the City of Tupelo. The Circuit Clerk has requested new ward maps with precinct locations in order to begin assigning currently registered voters to proper wards and precincts for future elections.